
Central Mississippi Light Flyers 
Date:  10-14-17 
Meeting Minutes 
 
President Regina Coker called the meeting to order at 11:28. 
Other officers present were Alex Lovertich, Dee Gilliland, and Cheri Anglin. 
It was noted that a quorum was not established (15). 
 
Gary Barnett, guest of Cheri Anglin, shared his personal story of being in a crash and 
urged everyone to always use a checklist. 
 
Regina thanked Alex and Cheryl Lovertich for providing lunch.  Paul will provide lunch next 
month. 
 
Guests included Brian Crum who flies a B-52, Jennifer Crum and Tim Craine who are 
training in a T-38, and Pete Vozzo. 
 
Bill Lehr moved that the minutes be accepted, Paul seconded it, and they were approved. 
 
The activities committee reported that Ronnie Smith has a fly-in at the Lucedale Airport on 
October 28.  The EAA B-17 bomber will be at the Raymond Airport October 20-22.  Regina 
showed pictures of the CAP meeting at Harrell Field. 
 
There were no new ratings or certificates. 
 
Dee gave the financial report and noted that we have 44 paid members.  Most hangar 
rentals are up to date.  We are still planning to pay off our property note next September. 
  
The audit committee submitted a satisfactory report for our Fiscal 2017 financial records, 
but a motion to accept could not be made because we did not have a quorum at this 
meeting.  
 
Regina went over the work assignments for the November fly-in. 
 
Carlton moved that the meeting be adjourned. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Cheri Anglin 
 


